10/12 NEWS

TGIF!  In our learning this week:
-Phonics:  we’ve practiced the sounds for oo, ow, ou, and ee.  
-Reading:  we discussed “shopping for’ and choosing books that are 
just right for us (not too hard or too easy).  
-Writing:  three sentences, with some detail now, in a personal narrative.   Capitals at the beginning and a period at the end of each sentence are practiced.     
-Math:  we are solving addition problems regularly now, using a number line if needed.  
-Social Studies: our work on families, and their needs and wants, is almost done.

Next week:  picture day is Thursday, 10/18.  Our spelling words will be: 
Like, them, do, came, when.  

Re: homework:  I’m noticing several kids returning homework that’s done incorrectly, or is incomplete.  PLEASE check your child’s homework before he/she turns it in.  That way, you’ll know what your 
child needs to work on, and they won’t be reinforcing bad habits.  Thanks!
Reminders about birthdays:  ours is a peanut-free classroom, and we have several food allergies.  As spelled out in our welcome letter, all birthday treats must be non-edible.  
Also, please do not send birthday invitations to school for your child to pass out, unless they are for the whole class.  To pass out just a few causes too many hurt feelings, and too much drama!  Thanks for your help in maintaining a calm, happy, healthy environment!

Have a great weekend,

[bookmark: _GoBack]D. Beaupre
